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Dear Parent or Guardian,
Today our Fire Pal lesson focused on seat belt safety.  We learned that traffic incidents injure and kill more children than any other cause.  The good news is, almost all of them can be prevented.
Traffic-related injuries are the leading cause of all injury deaths in America.  Every nine seconds, someone is injured in a traffic crash and every 13 minutes someone is killed.  Many of the injuries and deaths could have been prevented by making sure that ALL people riding in a vehicle are wearing a seat belt properly.
· ALWAYS wear a seat belt every trip, every time.

· Riding in the back seat is safest, away from the airbag.

· A booster seat is required if the child is not at least 4’9” tall.

· No one should never ride in the back of a truck bed.

It is important that our seat belt fits properly.  Lap belt fit – The lap belt should lie flat and on top of the thighs, not higher up on the abdomen.  Shoulder belt fit – The shoulder belt should fit across the middle of the shoulder.  If it falls off the shoulder or rests on the neck, it will not work as well and could be dangerous.  Never place the belt in a dangerous position, such as behind the back or under the arm.
Join us in taking the ”Buckle Up Pledge” – I pledge to wear my safety seat belt every time I ride in a motor vehicle regardless of where I am sitting or how long the trip is.  I want to start a habit for life.

Fire Pal’s remind us that wearing a seat belt is the law.  A simple “click” is all it takes!

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Goodyear Fire Department, Fire Pals
Thank you for participating in the Fire Pal Program.  If you have any questions or comments please email us at gdyfdcrr@goodyearaz.gov.

Please “LIKE” us on Facebook for more safety information 
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